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We finish for half term today, 19th October at 3.15pm and 
school re-opens on Tuesday, 30th October.   

The new clubs will be starting on 30/10/18 please make sure you return the new 
permission letter. 
Award Winners  

This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 
Reception – Elijah S, Year 1- Isabella F, Year 2- Joshua C, Year 3- Millie-Anne G, 

Year 4- Kayden W, Year 5 – Macaulay C, Year 6- Casey R 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Jack P (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

2nd November at 9.00am.  

Year 5/6 London Trip  
The children will be back on Friday, 19th October from approximately 8.30pm, keep your mobile 

phone on as we will send text updates if we are going to be earlier or there is any delay. 

Secondary Admission for September 2019 
If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for 

applications is 31st October 2018. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs 

Constable if you are having difficulties. 

Year 3 Assembly 
Year 3 class assembly has been postponed and will now be on Wednesday, 31st October at 

9.15am. Please come along and support them. 

Parents Evening 
We will be holding Parents Evening on Monday, 12th November 3.30-6.30pm. When we return 
after half term you will be able to book appointments online via the School Cash Office Website, if 

you don’t have a logon for this, call at the office and they will be able to give you a code to set it up. 
 

Twitter 
School twitter page is @chorleyallsaint. 

Also every class has a Twitter page, follow you childs page using the Twitter names below. 

Nursery: @ASaints_Nursery, Reception: @AS_Reception, Year One: @AllSaints_Year1 

Year Two: @AllSaints_Year2, Year Three: @AllSaints_Year3, Year Four: @AllSaints_Year4 

Year Five: @AllSaints_Year5, Year Six: @AllSaints_Year6 

Rememberance 
We will be selling a range of items to raise money for The Royal British Legion after half term.  We 

have the normal poppies for a minimum donation of 20p and we have friendship bracelets (£1), slap 
rulers (£1), wristbands (50p) & reflectors (50p) 

Children in Need 2018 
Friday, 16th November we are having a non-uniform for a £1 donation.  Come dressed in your spots 

or as Pudsey.  There will be some prizes for the best in each class. 
We have some glow in the dark wrist bands for £1, glow in the dark keyrings - £1, Blush and Pudsey 

Ears - £2.50.  
 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 

Luke 6:31  
And as you wish that others would do to you, do so to them. 

 



 
   

Date Event Details 
19.10.18 Closing for half term 3.15pm 

30.10.18 School Re-opens  

31.10.18 Y3 Class Assembly 9.15pm in School Hall 

6.11.18 Y6 Class Assembly 9.15pm in School Hall 

7.11.18 Cinema Night 3.30-5.30pm 

12.11.18 Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

16.11.18 Children in Need £1 donation for non-uniform 

23.11.18 Flu Immunisation  

5.12.18 KS2  Disco 3.30-5.15pm 

6.12.18 Rec/KS1 Disco  

10.12.18 Infant Nativity 2.00pm 

11.12.18 Infant Nativity 2.00 & 6.00pm 

21.12.18 Closing for Christmas 2.15pm 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Football Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5 Hockey Club, Y5/6 Basketball Club,  

KS2 Choir Club (lunchtime),  
Wednesday – Homework, Y3/4 Football Club, Y2 Games Club, Y5 Coding Club 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Basketball Club  
Friday – Homework 

 

School App 
We have a School App where we post the weekly newsletter and other information.  Parents can 
download our app for smart phones for free.  In your App Store search for All Saints’ Primary Chorley 
or use our postcode PR7 2LR. 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 94.9%, Week 2 – 89.4%, Week 3 – 90.4%, Week 4- 90.6%,  
Week 5 – 85.2%, Week 6 – 84.3%, Week 7 – 88.4% 

 

The winning class is Year 5 with 96% of children making The Magic 97. 
 

Panto Trip 
We have booked to take the children from Reception to Year 6 to 

watch Cinderella at Preston Guildhall on Wednesday, 12th 
December.  We have tried to keep the cost as low as possible 

and school will pay the majority but we have had to ask for an £8 
contribution.  We have sent the letter out early so you can pay 

small weekly amounts to make it easier. 

Credit/Debit Card 
Payments 

Due to the increase in 
charges for using the card 
terminal, we will only be 

accepting minimum 
payments of £5. 

 
Flu Immunisation for Rec, Year 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5 – Friday, 23rd 

November 
               If you didn’t return your form you can still send it back 

and providing they have time on the day your child will be able to 
be immunised.  

Primary Admission for September 2019 
If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2018 & 31 August 2019 they will 

start primary school in September 2019. You will still need to apply for a place even if your 
child attends a nursery linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th 

January 2019.  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if 
you are having difficulties 

Lunchtime Award  
Harmony-Rose P, Rec 

Ethan B, Y2 
Jayden W, Y4 

 


